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NOTICE OF  
MEETING CANCELLATION 

 
 

THE ARTS COMMISSION MEETING, 
REGULARLY SCHEDULED FOR  

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 16  
HAS BEEN CANCELED. 

 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING OF 
THE ARTS COMMISSION WILL BE HELD ON  

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2010, AT 3:30 P.M.  
IN CITY HALL, 2929 TAPO CANYON ROAD. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       /s/      

Debbie Solomon 
       Director, Community Services 
 


